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19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  The Potteries Museum 

Year 2 are planning a trip to The Potteries Museum & Art Gallery on Thursday 9th May 2024 as 

part of our topic ‘Significant Local People’. We will be learning about the life of Josiah Wedgwood 

and taking part in an art workshop to produce our own clay pots.  

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and are aiming to be back for 3:15pm. The children will need 

to wear their school uniform, bring a coat and a packed lunch.  Lunches can be ordered from the 

kitchen.  If you wish to prepare your child’s lunch for the day please ensure no glass is used, food 

is in disposable containers and a carrier bag and we kindly ask that no nut products are in packed 

lunches due to allergies, thank you. 

We are kindly asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child towards the trip, payable on 
SchoolMoney.  We would like to thank the PTA for subsidising the cost of the coach.  Please note 
that this trip will not be able to go ahead if we receive insufficient contributions. 

Please give permission for your child to attend this trip by using the link below. This needs to be 

completed as well as making the payment on SchoolMoney by Friday 26th April. 

https://forms.office.com/e/w2ntrhTgaW  

 

We may require volunteers for the trip. If you are interested in volunteering, please complete the 
section on the permission form and if you have not obtained one already, a DBS check will need to 
be completed. If you are required to volunteer we will then contact you with further details. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Williams-Fenton and Ms J Silvester 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/w2ntrhTgaW

